[image: image1.png]




All Saints’ CE (C) Primary School      
Furlong Close, Alrewas.Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. 
Telephone 01283 247940
Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: A Golden M.A.(Educ)
Dear Prospective Applicant
Thank you for the interest you have shown in the role of Headteacher of All Saints’ School, a Staffordshire maintained church school in Alrewas, which is on the Staffordshire/Derbyshire border. Alrewas is a delightful historic village with a vibrant community and with excellent communication routes.

There are 194 pupils on roll plus a Governor run Nursery for up to 16 pupils per session. The majority of pupils attending the school live in Alrewas. There is a strong supportive relationship with other schools in the locality.
The current post-holder is retiring after five years as Headteacher and 20 years within school. Governors wish to appoint a committed and caring Headteacher to continue her pupil focused committed leadership of the school. The core Christian values of trust, love and respect underpin everything that takes place in the school, and this was reflected in our outstanding SIAMs inspection. Governors wish to appoint a person who is able to harness this ethos, give all pupils the best possible experiences and help them achieve their full potential. 

The Governing Board plays an active part in the development of the school and whilst being very supportive will also challenge leaders and hold them to account. Our most recent OFSTED inspection recognised strengths in leadership and management and personal development, behaviour and welfare.

We would encourage you to visit the school prior to applying for this exciting post so that you can ‘get a feel’ for the school and meet our delightful, ambitious and hardworking pupils and the experienced staff team who work with them. Please ring the school office (01283 247940) to arrange an appointment.
Once you have visited the school I am sure you will understand that it is a very special place where our pupils are given the best possible start to their school life and where the families of our school community are highly valued. If you feel this could be the school for you then we look forward to receiving your application

Yours sincerely

Sue Durrant

Chair of Governors  

